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THE GREAT BASIN UNIFIED AIR 
POLLUTION CONTROL DISTRICT 
REQUESTS PUBLIC COMMENT ON 
THE DISTRICTS DECISION TO 
ALLOW CONSTRUCTION AND 
OPERATION OF A PUMICE 
CRUSHING & SCREENING PLANT 
AND DIESEL GENERATOR AT THE 
MAKAYLA MINE  

 
Pursuant to District Rule 205, the District 
solicits public comment on a proposed 
permit to be granted to Southwest Pumice, 
LLC to operate a 25 ton per hour crushing 
and screening plant, and diesel generator, 
at their facility 4 miles east on Gill Station 
Coso Road, then 2.5 miles north on dirt road. 
 36.095534, -117.882291  
 
Proposed permit conditions and supporting 
documents are available for inspection at 
the District office.  The facility will be 
operated in compliance with all district, 
state and federal air quality standards and 
regulations.  The District will accept 
written comments in its office until the 
close of business on September 17, 2015.  
Submit comments to: Great Basin Unified 
Air Pollution Control District, Attn: Jan 
Sudomier, 157 Short Street, Bishop, 
California 93514.  

 

Phillip L. Kiddoo 
Air Pollution Control Officer 



 
 



 
 

  

 
  


